
                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Crowland is such a fun and exciting place to be! This month, we feature our choir’s participation in ‘Voice in A Million’ at Wembley 

Arena. It was an amazing experience led by our own Mr Adebayo!!  We also feature the wonderful support offered by our dedicated FROC 

team who have worked tirelessly towards raising even more funds for our school; Thank you Friends of Crowland! Years 1 and 4 sharing 

their learning and a general invitation to you all for bringing your special skills to our school. Please keep an eye on our upcoming 

events as there is always something exciting around the corner. We wish our Year 6 best of luck for their SATs exams.  

Wishing you all a wonderful month with a little more sunshine.                                      Mrs Stav & Mr Winnard        

 

                  

 

 

                                                          

April     2024 

 

 

Diary Dates: 

Friday 10th May @ 2:00pm 

Trailblazers parent/carer session 

 Week 13th – 16th May 

KS2 SATs 

Friday 24th May 

Half Term Break 

Monday 3rd June  

Training Day-Children not in school 

Saturday 22nd June 

Summer fair 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

      

A huge thank you to The Conservation Volunteers and 

Leah who have helped create a wonderful allotment, 

nature space and learning environment for the children to 

enjoy. Hopefully we will produce some lovely fruits and 

vegetables to eat this year! 

 

Let’s Get Quizzical! 

A huge thank you to FROC, Joel, parents and staff 

for making the quiz night a huge success. We had 

lots of fun (and tequila) and the staff are really 

looking forward to winning the next one! Above is a 

picture of the winners…until next time! 

SHOW US YOUR 

SKILLS! 

If you feel you have skills 

and talents or a bit of 

creativity that would be 

useful for our school such 

as: interpreter, joinery, IT 

knowledge, other subject 

knowledge and would like 

to offer your services, then 

please fill out one of our 

forms at the main office. A 

huge thank you in 

advance! 



                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Order, Order, Order! Ian’s Pan Dance is a new Tottenham-

based, Spanish-style takeaway service, created by some of our 
parents at school. It comes highly recommended by  the staff at 
school. You can order on JustEat or at ianspandance.co.uk  

           

  

  

Computing in Year 1 

Year 1 have been working hard this half-term with their computing. They 

have been using bee-bots to help learn all about programming. They 

have enjoyed learning about algorithms and know they are a simple set 

of instructions. Using a map, the children were given a starting point and 

a finishing point. They had to identify the route, write out the code and 

input it into the bee-bots.  

 

                            

Year 4 have been busy designing their moving vehicles in 

Design and Technology. Look at these amazing cars!! 

 Well done young designers and future engineers 😊 



 

 Crowland Choir at Voice In A Million 2024!!!! 

          

          

Last month our amazing choir took part in ‘Voice in a Million’ 

OVO Wembley Arena to raise funds for adopted children. 

Many schools took part form all-round the country. Our 

Crowlanders did us proud representing our school with lots 

of energy and enthusiasm. Well done Crowland Choir, we 

are so, so proud of you! Here's what some of our incredible 

singers have said about their experience: 

 

Thank you, Mr Adebayo, for yet 

another brilliant and awesome 

musical experience!! 

 

 

 

I think it’s the best feeling in my life because 

there’s a bunch of people here all singing at the 

same time and there’s famous people here and 

it’s nice. 

I think it’s absolutely amazing, the best thing 

I’ve done in all my life and I think it’s very good 

that everyone is singing the same song at the 

same time. It almost makes me cry  


